
Saving and Presen'ing Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

July 18, 1979

Dear Ruby;

It was really good to see you again after all this time. My friends
and I talked about you and Possum Trot all the way back. We're trying
to find ways to keep Possum Trot together and get you some electricity.

As promised, I wrote those people who wrote Mazing America and asked
for your picture back. I ' l l let you know \dien they reply.

I also talked to the lil^rian in Barstow and he is interested in having
some of the books and m^azines on Possum Trot, as part of their collec
tion. Included is a list of the books I remembered you had. Please add
to the list and send it back. I ' l l type it i^) and get it to him. We
need the title - author - publisher and if you can find it the date. For
the magazines we jiost need the name and date. The new book I gave you,
s t i l l i sn ' t ou t , bu t w i l l be sho r t l y.

Do you remember if I sent you a letter about you being in the museum ex
hibition in San Francisco? If not, I can send you a letter on museum
stationary for your scrap book. Please let me know.

I hope it isn't to hot for you. Take care of yourself. If you need any
help, or just want to talk, please call me collect. Hope to see you soon.

Your f r iend,
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